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WESTON VILLAGE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

 
 
 
 
SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Over the next week (12-19th October), we will be running a book fair. We run the Scholastic Book Fair every 
year because for every book we sell, we earn commission to spend on books to stock our libraries and help to 
promote our reading for pleasure culture. 
 
The children will all have the opportunity to look through the book selection tomorrow and there are hundreds 
on offer. Prices start from £2.99 and around 30% of the titles are under £5. 
 
We will do what we did last year and make a note of any books that the children like the look of on a Book 
Wish List, which they will bring home to share with you. It is obviously up to you if you purchase any books and 
we will make it clear to the children that it won't necessarily happen - they might want to put a book on their 
Christmas list or look out for it in the library instead. 
 
We are going to run the fair cash-free this year (please do let us know if this causes an issue). There are 
different ways to pay. You can either go onto https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay and pay online or scan the 
QR code that will be sent home tomorrow. Both will take you to the Scholastic payment website - enter the 
school's name or postcode (CW2 5LZ) to access the payment area. 
 
Here is a preview of the books that are available at the fair. https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/bookcases/ro We 
have the Welcome to Reading 2+, Read Alone 6+ and Read On 8+ cases but not the Teen Titles case. There 
are multiple copies of each book on offer, but we can order more if we run out of any, which will be delivered 
when the fair is collected at the end of next week. 
 
Please note that when paying for items online, we are able to see how much you have paid but not the book 
title(s) so please return the Wish List or send your child's teacher a message on Dojo stating the title(s). To be 
clear, you will pay online and then your child will collect the ordered book(s) from the fair in school to bring 
home. 
 
Many thanks in anticipation of your support! 
 
Thomas Cutts 
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